
 

NSW PREMIER’S READING CHALLENGE 
 
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 

Blacktown South Public School has participated in the 
NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge since its inception. 
We encourage all students to participate in the challenge. 

Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 students are not required 
to do anything as the school reads the books, records 
their participation and validates their records. All of this is 
completed by teachers at school.  
 
In Years 3, 4, 5 and 6, students are required to read their 
books and enter the PRC ID number for the book on their 
online record. Students can access the PRC platform by 
searching for the NSW Premier’s Reading Challenge on 
any search engine then they can login using their usual 
department login and password. 
 
Students in Years 3-6 are required to read twenty books 
to complete the challenge. Ten must be from the official 
PRC booklist (available on the PRC website) and ten can 
be personal choices.  
 
Once students have completed the challenge they should 
inform Mr Arundel in the library and he will validate their 
record.  
 
The PRC for 2025 officially starts on Monday 24th February. From that date students can access the 
platform and start registering books they have read. We encourage students to start reading now and 
include books they read before that date on their record.  
 
The challenge concludes on Friday 22nd August 2025. After that day students can no longer enter 
books on their record. All completed challenges will be validated after that date and certificates 
issued towards the end of term 4. 
 
Any enquires about the Premier’s Reading Challenge should be directed to Mr Arundel.  
 
 
Mr A Bowmer         Mr L Arundel 
Principal         Teacher Librarian 


